



## Christopher Nunn Commissioner

May 30<sup>th</sup>, 2024

Tina Garver, Director of Community Development City of Powder Springs

Dear Ms. Garver,

This letter acknowledges receipt of City of Powder Springs' correspondence dated May 5<sup>th</sup>, 2024 with proposed local amendments to the Georgia State Minimum Standard Codes.

The Department has no comment regarding the amendments.

We have filed your amendments, and if you have questions regarding this matter, please contact me at or by email at

Ted Miltioder

Sincerely,
Ted Miltiades, Director
Office of Construction Codes and Industrialized Buildings